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CHANGE IN PRESENTATION CURRENCY 
 
 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Luminor Financial Holdings Limited (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to inform shareholders that having reviewed its 
business and the operating environment of the Group, the Company has decided to change its 
presentation currency from Chinese Renminbi to Malaysian Ringgit (“MYR”) as is it more reflective of 
the underlying transactions of the Group. In line with this change, the Company will present its financial 
statements for the year ended 31 December 2022 in MYR. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 

Kwan Yu Wen 
Executive Director 
27 February 2023 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

This announcement has been prepared by Luminor Financial Holdings Limited (the “Company”) and its 
contents have been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, UOB Kay Hian Private Limited (the 
“Sponsor”) for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 
(the “SGX- ST”) Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. 

 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the accuracy, completeness or 
correctness of any of the information, statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement. 

 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Lance Tan, Senior Vice President, at 8 Anthony Road, #01- 
01, Singapore 229957, telephone (65) 65906881. 


